

Stuart Road Primary Academy Palmerston Street Stoke Plymouth PL1 5LL

Tel: 01752567668

Email: admin@srps.plymouth.sch.uk

Website: www.stuartroad.org

Monday, 5th July 2021

Dear parents and carers,

We are delighted that you have chosen to Stuart Road Primary School for your child. We are very much looking forward to welcoming you and your child in September.

Transition for reception children is very important to us and we always work hard to ensure that the process is as smooth as possible. As I am sure you understand, we have had to change our arrangements due to COVID-19.

Below, please find details of dates and timings for September. We have tried to keep the induction process as short as possible whilst ensuring that we give your child enough time to settle in.

Monday 6th and Tuesday 7th September

INSET (school closed for all children)

Wednesday 8th, Thursday 9th and Friday 10th September

8.40am to 11.45am (mornings only)

Monday 13th, Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th September

8.40am to 1pm (mornings and lunch)

Thursday 16th and Friday 17th September

8.40am – 3pm (all day)

Monday 20th September onwards

8.40am to 3pm (all day)

Please don't hesitate to contact school on 01752 567668 or by email on admin@srps.plymouth.sch.uk

Kind regards,

Sarah Haddy EYFS Lead